SOUTH WEST VOLLEYBALL ASSOCIATION

Mi nutes of the South West Volleyball Association Annual General meeting held on Saturday June 16th 1984 at 2 pm at Bath Sports Centre.

There were present

Miss W Kelman Chairman Mr R Richards Secretary Mr A Moseley Coaching Secretary Mr J Brehaut Treasurer MM B Williams Committee Member Mr D Williams Committee Member Mr D Rimmer Mr I Loke

I. Minutes

The minutes of the 1983 Annual General Meeting were agreed as a true record.

Matters Arising

There were none.

Apologies 1.3.

Were received from Gerry Greer, Sue Sessions, Phil Gorton, Brian Jones Mervyn Iles.

4. Officers Reports

Miss Kelman asked for comments on the reports on block, and the reports accepted with thanks of the meeting.

The members present wished to express their thanks to Mr Brehaut, Mrs Sessions and Mr Moss for all the hard work that they had carried out for the South West Association.

In addition to the reports included in the Arnual Report which had been distributed prior to the meeting, the meeting received a Centre of Excellence report and a Treasurers Report.

The Treasurers report may be found as an appendix to these AGM minutes.

5. Area Reports

The Area reports that had been circulated in the printed A nnual Report were received with thanks at the meeting and the members present agreed that the local areas would have a growing role in the coming years with changed in the affiliations procedure that had been agreed at the EVA AGM.

6. Election of Officers

The following persons were elected to serve on the South West Executive constant offer the period 1984 / 1985.

Chairman Wilma Kelman Secretary Ron Richards Treasurer Chris Perry Competitions Sec. lan Loke Centre of

Excellence Steve Spooner Officials Secretary Brian Jones Coaching Secretary Spud Moseley.

Following the resignation of Sue Sessions as Junior Development Officer it was agreed to hold this post open and to ask the first Executive Meeting to make a provissional appointment for this post.

It was agreed that the South West Executive should do all that it can to persuade the local area to themselves appoint people to fulfil the role of coaching organisers and junior development officers - in some areas one person may perhaps fill this role.

7 Executive Committee Members

The following persons were elected as Executive Members 1984/ 1985 Bert Williams, Deryck Williams. Dennis Rimmer.

8. Woodspring Volleyball League

The Secretary read a letter that he had received from Mr Watson the Secretary of the new Woodspring Volleyball League. The meeting were pleased to hear of the setting up of the new league and of its progress and agreed to award £30 in grant aid in accordance with their request.

9. Affiliation and Registration

Mr Richards explained what he felt was the new procedure that had been introduced by the EVA AGM the previous Saturday.

The members present agreed that the South West should apply for an

administrative grant to cover the printing and distribution of the South West newsletter and other communication with the members. It was agreed that if a grant could be gained at a sufficient letter to all registered players.

The meeting expressed concern in what they felt would be a delay in setting up the EVA grant aid procedures and felt that it was essential that the EVA was urged to set up the procedures as soon as possible. It was further agreed to charge players £l entry fee for South West competitions to be paid by the beginning of September. It was agreed that players paying the £l registration fee would automatically receive a copy of the South West newsletter.

10 Development Plan

The secretary thanked all those areas who had replied to his request for information with which he could up the South West Development Plan. He was however concerned at the lack of response from officers. Mr Moseley agreed to contact local areas concerning courses and would then forward his development plans to Mr Richards. The secretary hoped to have the development plan print by the next Executive meeting

II. Date of next meeting

it was agreed that the South West Executive committee should meet on Saturday 29th September at 10.30 am at Bath Sports Centre.

eften of Suc Sestions as Junior Ceralopment Offi